
Niobrara County Library Board of Trustees 

August 12, 2024 

 

 

Present:  Kathy, Rick, Debbie, Katy, Val, and Ingrida  

The regular monthly meeting of the library board was held on August 12, 2024, at 4:56 pm. 

The July Secretary minutes were approved with no changes.  Rick/Val 

The Treasurer’s report was read by Val. 

Old Business: 

Friends of the Library:  The Foam Party last week was a success.  Friends of the Library may consider this 

being an annual event. 

Foundation Activities Report:  Peaches have been all sold and delivered 

Basement Shelving:  Levi Johnson will be completing measurements.  Debbie will be working with 

Demco for shelving needed in the basement. 

New Business:    

Christmas Holiday:  It was discussed and approved to close the Library on December 24 and 25 for the 

Christmas Holiday.  Ingrida/Rick 

Fall Programming:  Afterschool programming will start next week (Aug. 19th) 

Year End Library Use Stats:  There were 81 kids registered for the Summer Reading Program.  37 kids 

met their goal for the summer and 7 kids were one week short. There were 20 teens who met their 

goals.  Overall attendance for library programs has declined but digital services (Libby and Hoopla) have 

increased.   

 

Adjourned Meeting at 5:20pm  

Next Meeting will be September 9, 2024, at 5:00pm 


